

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of November 19th, 2012.

"Vision without action is a daydream. Action without vision is a nightmare." ~ Japanese proverb

• Tuesday, December 4th: Blood Drive. 10am-5pm

We need volunteers for the following placements:

- 1) Blood drive publicity
- 2) Scheduling sign ups before
- 3) Volunteers for the day of the Blood Drive

Contact: embohlander@spartans.manchester.edu

 Blessings in a Backpack: Every Friday at 1:30 at Manchester Elementary School. Volunteers needed to put snacks in Children's backpacks. Volunteers can go to the elementary school directly. Contact: <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u> • Habitat for Humanity Event: The event runs from Black Friday to Christmas Eve (November 23 - December 24), with setup planned for the week of November 12. Individuals of all ages are welcome to join us as we plan another successful Holiday Houses for Habitat event for 2012. Help Habitat make Indiana's largest snow village display the best free holiday display in the Fort Wayne area! Contact Melissa Gillig by e-mail: mgillig@fortwaynehabitat.org, Or phone at 260.422.4828 if you are interested in joining the Holiday Houses for Habitat committee or volunteering for the event in another way.

Upcoming ARC events -

--All of the events are scheduled for 5-7pm unless otherwise noted...

December - Holiday Party (with food, music, small presents) – at Cordier Lobby in Manchester - December 1

February - Women's Basketball Game - at Manchester - February 9 @1pm

March - Carnival Games - at Manchester - March 2

April - ARC Prom - at Manchester - April 20

 Get involved in an after school program! Claypool Elementary located in Warsaw needs volunteers to assist with homework afterschool from 4:00pm until 5:00pm Monday through Thursday.
Contact Kyla Daniels at: kndaniels2015@spartans.manchester.edu for more information.

• Fort Wayne Opportunity for the week November 19th -

Event Date:

Sat, 12/01/2012

Holiday Helpers Needed! 122nd Fighter Wing Holiday Party

- ·Help with fun games, bingo, cookie decorating, & gift wrapping activities with military kids.
- ·Location: Air National Guard Base, 3005 Ferguson Rd.
- ·Date & Time: Saturday December 1st from: 3 9 PM

Call the Volunteer Center/RSVP at 260-424-3503 or 888-219-6868

The Center for Service Opportunities wishes everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.